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I completely support in person ballots. The fraud with elections is getting out of 

control and we need to start putting an end to it with getting Oregonians back to the 

ballot box. Mail in 'votes' with Oregon DMV policy is unfair and fraudulent.  

 

I demand in person, ID required votes. End main in voting NOW.  


